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All services scheduled to be In Person, Zoom services  to be determined pending tech support

Friday - November 4, 2022 - 6:30 pm -
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel 
Oneg Shabbat following services hosted by Jay Donenfeld in memory of Christy Donenfeld

Saturday - November 5, 2022 
Torah Study - 9:15 a.m.
Shabbat Morning Service - 10:00 a.m.
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel 
Parashat Lech-Lecha -  -  Genesis 12:1-17:27 
Haftarah - Isaiah 40:27-41:16

Friday - November 11, 2022 - 6:30 pm  - Honoring our Veterans and
Remembering Kristallnacht
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Oneg Shabbat following services hosted by Kathy & Dan Trainor in honor of Kathy’s
birthday

Saturday - November 12, 2022 
Tot Shabbat - 9:00 - 9:45a.m. - For Our Tots and SJL students 
Shabbat Morning Service - 10:00 a.m.
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Parashat Vayera -  -  Genesis 18:1-22:2
Haftarah - II Kings 4:1-37

Friday - November 18, 2022 - 6:30 pm
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Oneg Shabbat following services hosted by Monica Rabenstock

Saturday - November 19, 2022 -
Parashat  Chayei Sara    - -  Genesis 23:1-25:18
Haftarah - I Kings 1:1-31

Friday - November 25, 2022 - 6:30 pm - ZOOM ONLY 
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel
Sermon - “Gratitude is Every Day”

Saturday - November 26, 2022 
Parashat  Toldot - -  Genesis 25:19-28:9
Haftarah -  Malachi 1:1-2:7
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SJL-Our KEYS to the future & historical KEYS to the past 

We have arrived at the Hebrew month of Cheshvan! Along with lightning and thunder,
at the conclusion of the High Holy Days, you probably also heard the collective clergy
sigh from around the globe!  Corresponding with the month of November, Cheshvan
contains no Jewish holidays! We thank our dedicated and talented choir members this
year: Lisa Wise-Wolk, Sheri Maltzman, Chel Zipperstein, Barb Smith, Emily Croft
and George Petit under Jerry Ripley’s direction; we had a joyful conclusion to our
High Holy Day season with the Consecration of our new students at our Simchat Torah
celebration. It has been a joy to be at Temple on these first opening Sunday mornings to
witness all our new students enthusiastically following their dedicated SJL teachers,

Sheri Maltzman and Ilene Mino in learning and play. Our children are the KEYS to the future! 

November is the month of several important civic holidays: Veteran’s Day and Thanksgiving. I am excited
about our Veteran’s Day Shabbat Service on November 11th  at which time we will honor several of our valued
congregants.  Every year in November, we also commemorate Kristallnacht – the infamous pogrom, Night of
Broken Glass, that occurred during the night of November 9, 1938 which has great personal significance for
my family..    Synagogues throughout Germany and Austria were set ablaze, windows and contents of Jewish
storefronts bashed in and destroyed and books by Jewish authors demonstratively burned in the streets.  A few
of you heard my mother, Marianne Bern’s [nee Katzenstein] story; born in Germany, exactly 100 years ago
this year, into an intellectual and musical family, she played piano and the organ. She was the last person
present in their hometown synagogue of Bielefeld; after practicing the organ the evening of November 9,
1938, she dutifully locked the door with her key and went home. In the morning, their beautiful, historic
synagogue was completely in flames. Nothing remained of the building… except the KEY, which remained
with her until her death in 2017. We have it carefully stored away until we find the right museum for its
safekeeping in perpetuity. A KEY to the past…

Last year, one of my British cousins discovered our grandfather’s [Lawyer and Notary, Willy Katzenstein,
1874-1951]historic autobiography and war journals which are being translated from German into English
and will be at the Leo Baeck archives in London. Rabbi Leo Baeck happened to be a good friend of my
grandfather. My grandfather, like so many German Jews, was a patriotic German who  fought proudly for
Germany in WWI. Here are a couple of small excerpts which I find thought-provoking for us in our own
synagogue communities today, even 120 years later… 

“The first awakening of Jewish  community feelings in me came as a consequence of my close personal
relationship with my uncle Moritz Katzenstein in Bielefeld and my old teacher and friend, the Rabbi Dr.
Coblenz. This was in 1902 when the leaders of the community were considering erecting a new temple…” 

“In September 1905, I felt great joy when we were able to dedicate the new, very beautiful
synagogue…with its proud dome and its magnificent organ, it was not just a beautiful synagogue for the
community, but also a decoration and jewel for the city of Bielefeld. Who of the participants in the
dedication ceremony could have suspected that 33 years later, the dark time of the Middle Ages would be
revived for us Jews and the splendid temple would go up in flames at the command of another, godless
German government.” 

Ironically, in 1905, the same year the Bielefeld synagogue was built, George Santayana, wrote his book The Life of
Reason.      “Those who cannot remember the past are condemned to repeat it.” 

Cantor Jennifer Bern-Vogel
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Board of Directors 
Thursday, November 17th 

7:00pm
All are welcome

______________________________________________________________________________

Sisterhood Board
November 13th 10:00 a.m.

Congregation Emanu El - In Person
Everyone is invited

Attention Members aged 72 with
Required Minimum Distributions for 2022

Please consider donating any portion of
your RMD to Congregation Emanu El.

Taxpayers aged 72 or older this year can
come out ahead at tax time by making
donations directly from an IRA.

The tax provision, called the qualified
charitable distribution, helps taxpayers,
especially those who don’t itemize
deductions, get a tax break for donations
of as much as $100,000 a year. The
charitable distribution counts toward the
RMD but doesn’t count as income. 

Consult with your tax advisor.  Contact
the holder of IRA fund(s) to send
whatever portion of the RMD for the year
you wish.  This will reduce the taxable
portion of your Required Minimum
Distribution, and ALSO, reduce the
income portion that affects the taxability
portion of any Social Security income
received.

We just completed a very
busy period of the Jewish
calendar.  Rosh Hashanah,
Tashlich, Kever Avot, Yom
Kippur, Sukkot, Simchat
Torah, and Shemini Atzeret
took place over a period of
about 3 weeks.  We offer our

thanks to Rabbi Emeritus Hillel Cohn, Cantor
Jennifer Bern-Vogel, Jerry Ripley, Julie Strain,
Eric Beasley, and our choir for the hard work
and planning that went into making our high
holy days meaningful.

Thanks to you, our Kol Nidre appeal had
pledges of $16,000.  There were many of you we
could not reach, and letters have been sent
asking for your participation in this important
fundraiser.  Please join your fellow congregants
in making a generous donation today.  Speaking
of fundraisers, the food and wine gala was
attended by over 100 people.  Margie Orland and
her wonderful team were able to net almost
$45,000.

Our first ‘Seniors for Seniors’ event since the
lockdown brought about 30 people to hear the
comedy of Scott Wood.  It was a fun event
organized by Margie Orland with the assistance
of Rabbi Cohn.  We hope to see even more
seniors at the next event.

Please join us for Shabbat services.  It’s an
opportunity to take a deep breath after a long
work week.

B’Shalom,

Paul Zipperstein

We had wonderful High
Holy Day services and a great
beginning to our New Year.  

Our annual Kol Nidre
pledge received pledges of
approximately $16,000.  Thank
you for your generosity and
support of our congregation.  

While November is one
month without a Jewish holiday, we still have
many ways to join us here at Congregation Emanu
El. We have upcoming Shabbat and Tot Shabbat
services, Sisterhood Coffee Chat, and the
Belvedere Piano Trio performing for the benefit or
our Congregation on November 6th.  

As always, I am available for any questions you
may have regarding temple finances, scrip
program, or about dues; please contact me at
951-317-2003 or jbstrain1130@gmail.com.  

Wishing everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving!

Julie Strain
jbstrain1130@gmail.com
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Sisterhood Coffee Chat
November 9th at 7:00 p.m.

at 
Congregation Emanu El

Everyone is invited

Spend time with friends
over dessert and coffee!

Mental Health Awareness in Action
Art Angel

Here’s something simple: You sit before a blank
piece of paper, and you want to draw or paint
something. You have to decide what color pen or
crayon to pick up, and then what form to make. Simple,
right? In that instant, something in your brain has to
imagine something. Color and form. And, if only
vaguely, what you want it all to look like. And you have
to care enough to choose.

Simple, right? And yet it can be liberating, even
giving you the feeling of soaring. Because anything you
can imagine you might be able to create. 

In Scotland, there is a program called Art Angel. In a
big room people who have mental health problems
gather and create art. They are artists, learning as they
create. They are imaging all kinds of beauty, and then
teaching themselves how to bring that into the world.
And no one is instructing them. They are learning by
doing it, by making art. And just making a choice about
what color to use can start people on a good path.

And they are not alone. They are among people
whom they come to know. They take breaks together
and chat about their art, drink tea (remember this is the
UK). There are people there who encourage them and
can give little tips. And everyone has suffered from
some form of mental illness, so judgementalism doesn’t
exist. And as they make art, they grow in confidence,
which tends to spill over into other aspects of their
lives. 

As one of the artists said: “Art Angel opens your
mind up to a realm of possibilities. Nothing is
impossible.” Or another participant: “Recovery ….is
about developing a new life, and new things that are
going to help you get well, stay well, and have an
enhanced life…..be part of something, part of a
community.” And recovery can also be about seeing in
a new way. Doing art, as one photographer learned, is
very much about learning to see what is right around us.
The world started to come alive for him. And so did he. 

We learned about Art Angel from a book by Rob
Hopkins called From What Is to What If. He could see
there was something about “the combination of the safe
and welcoming physical space, the egalitarianism, the
sense of community, the honouring of personal stories,
and the learning once again to use their hands and
experience their imagination” that helped people see

themselves in new stories, better stories, and move
toward health. He also notes, a similar program could
provide space for gardening, baking, welding, playing
music, dancing, and working with animals. Hands and
imagination are a powerful, enlivening combination. 

Heidi Nimmo and Nancy Sidhu, Co-Chairs, Mental
Health Awareness In Action (MHAIA) 

In the prayerbook we
currently use,  Mishkan T’filah,
Rabbi Hillel  of the 1st century
CE is quoted from the Pirkei
Avot, “Do not separate yourself
from the community…”  It was
such a pleasure to see so many
at synagogue on Rosh Hashonah

and Yom Kippur.  About 50 people joined us for
Break the Fast after Neilah on Yom Kippur.
Although we refresh our spirits and religious
commitment at the High Holy Days, it is no secret
that part of the enjoyment is to see those we rarely
see the rest of the year.  

I am firmly devoted to the strengthening of
Sisterhood and the Jewish community of our inland
area.  All my efforts are directed to this goal.  Our
Sisterhood membership drive is ongoing, you can get
more information by contacting me at 714-813-1792.
You can also join us for coffee, tea and dessert at a
Coffee Chat on Wednesday, November 9 at 7 pm.
All are welcome at Sisterhood Board Meetings.  The
next one will be Sunday, November 13 at 10 am.
Both meetings will be held at Congregation Emanu
El.  As we plan various activities for the coming
months, please follow our calendar on the website, in
Constant Contact and the Bulletin and make the
effort to be a part of our renewal, in person and
financially.
Kol tuv,
Leslie Soltz 
Interim President, Sisterhood
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Saturday, November 12th
9:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m.

Special Shabbat Service for Tots and 
SJL Students

Join Cantor Bern-Vogel and friends for
Shabbat morning services. 

Upcoming
School for Jewish Living Dates

November  December

November 6 - 10:00 - 12:00
November 13 - 10:00 - 12:00
November 20 - 10:00 - 12:00

November 27 - NO SJL

December 4 - 10:00 - 12:00
December 11 - 10:00 - 12:00
December 18 - 10:00 - 12:00

December 25 - NO SJL

Sisterhood Gift Shop will 
be open during SJL hours

Dear SJL Families,
This year's School for

Jewish Living began right
after the High Holidays
with a celebration of
Sukkot.  The friendly and
well-behaved students, led
by Ilene Mino and me,

toured the temple, tasted pomegranates,
learned blessings and songs and created
colorful decorations for our beautiful Sukkah. 

Simchat Torah began the following week,
so we studied all about the Torah, Hebrew
vocabulary such as Yad, Ner Tamid, Aron
Hakodesh, Etz Chaim, made flags, and played
Ga Ga outside. Cantor Jen taught the children
several festive songs.  Many of the students
and their families attended Simchat Torah
services where the students were blessed and
received their lovely Consecration Certificates.

It's not too late to register your child.  Stop
by the temple or call!  We'd love to see our
School for Jewish Living grow!!!! 

Sheri Maltzman

Simchat Torah and 
Consecration Celebration
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Rabbi Craig Rosenstein 
"The Book of Job - what does it teach us
about Suffering and End-of-Life Matters"

Wednesdays at 6:30 on ZOOM
November 2nd , 9th, 16th  and 30th

December 7th and 14th

Upcoming Adult Education and Lectures

Adult Education Series with 
Rabbi Richard Address

Maimonides: The Man, The Doctor,
The Scholar: A three part look at the
work of one of the most famous and
influential scholars in Jewish history.
From the 12th century see how
Maimonides speaks to us today in so
many ways.
January 10: Who Was Moshe Ben
Maimon? His historical context and
writings and his place in Jewish life.
January 17: Maimonides the
Physician: Judaism's "Holistic"
Medical Model
January 24: The key
ethical/philosophical writings: Guide
for the Perplexed and Mishneh Torah

6:30 p.m. Via ZOOM

The 36th Annual Rabbi Norman F. Feldheym
Memorial Lecture - February 8, 2023

Guest lecturer Dr. Daniel S. Benveniste. 

Dr. Benveniste will speak on "The Evolution of
the Spiritual Impulse." Rabbi Feldheym was a
devoted student of Freudian and Jungian
psychology and taught at the world renowned Jung
Institut in Switzerland.
Dr. Benveniste grew up in our congregation and is
a clinical psychologist in Sammamish, Washington.
He is an honorary member of the American
Psychoanalytic Association and has served as
Visiting Professor of Psychology in Wuhan, China.
He is the author  "The Interwoven Lives of
Sigmund, Anna, and W. Ernest Freud: Three
Generations of Psychoanalysis (2015) and his most
recent book "Libido, Culture, And Consciousness -
Revisiting Freud's Totem and Taboo (2022).
Please mark this date on your calendar and let your
friends and neighbors know about this outstanding
program.

January 29th, 4:00 p.m. via
ZOOM

The Elephant in the Room” led
by Imam Abdullah Antepli and
Rabbi Jeffrey K. Salkin  Can
we talk...about: Israel, Palestine,
and Zionism; sexuality; race and
class; the role of religion in
America? We can, and we do. 

Interfaith Discussion sponsored
by the Leone Hyman Memorial

B’rit Olam Fund.
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Continuing the long and notable tradition of the leaders of our congregation promoting positive
interfaith relationships, supporting worthy community endeavors, and being prominent regionally
and nationally, our Rabbi Emeritus Hillel Cohn has been involved in numerous activities over the
last two months bringing honor and recognition to Congregation Emanu El.  Among them are:

Being the guest on a webinar of the Mordecai M. Kaplan Center for Jewish Peoplehood Institute
hosted by Rabbi Jeffrey Schein on “Being a Life-long Kaplanian.” This can be accessed by going
to: https://kaplancenter.org and scrolling to the presentation by Rabbi Cohn;

Participant in the “Red Mass” of the Roman Catholic Diocese of San Bernardino honoring those
in law enforcement and the justice system;

Speaker on a special program on Judaism, Islam and Christianity for PRAXIS, the young adult
ministry of University Seventh-Day Adventist Church in Loma Linda. This can be accessed by
going to:
https://www.lluc.tv/praxisnightchurch/season:1/videos/september-2-2022-praxis-night-church, the
panel discussion begins at 37 minutes;

Featured speaker on a virtual program reviewing the three-part PBS documentary on “The U.S.
and the Holocaust” sponsored by the Jewish Federation of the Desert and Har-El congregation of
Palm Desert;

Attended the annual Clergy Appreciation Breakfast sponsored by Loma Linda University
Medical Center;

Attended the meeting of the Inland and Desert Hillel Council Board of Directors of which Rabbi
Cohn is a member;

Attended meeting of the Making Hope Happen Scholarship Committee of the San Bernadino
Unified School District of which he is a member;

Presenter at the monthly meeting of the Priest-Rabbi Dialogue of the Archdiocese of Los
Angeles and the Board of Rabbis of Southern California;

Attended the program of the San Bernardino Historical Society on the history of
African-Americans in the greater San Bernardino area;

Served as Master of Ceremonies at the Champions of Choice Luncheon of Planned Parenthood
of Orange and San Bernardino Counties held in San Bernardino. Rabbi Cohn is a member of the
board of PPOSBC;

Participated in the 15th Annual Believe Walk sponsored by Stater Bros. Charities. Rabbi Cohn
raised over $14,000.00 in sponsorships to support this major community endeavor becoming the
second highest individual fund-raiser in the event that raised close to $500,000. to aid cancer
victims in the Inland Empire and support cancer research.

Attended meeting of the Clergy Caucus of Inland Congregations United for Change.

A booklet containing the six sermons
delivered by Rabbi Cohn at the recent
High Holy Day services is now available
at the temple office. If you are unable to
stop by and pick up a booklet you can call
the temple office and one will be mailed
to you.

BULLETIN MAILING
Communication with all our members is very
important.  The decision was made several months
ago to send a mailed copy of the bulletin to all
members; we requested members to contact us if
they did not need a mailed copy.  Many members
did that, and we sincerely appreciate it.

We have continued to send the monthly bulletin to
all our members that HAVE NOT contacted the

office to request the electronic version only.

If you would like to receive the bulletin
electronically ONLY please send an email to:

templeadmin@emanuelsb.org 
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SISTERHOODGIFT SHOP

Belvedere Piano Trio 
Sunday, November 6, 2022, 4:00  p.m.. 

Congregation Emanu El

Jing-yu Lou, violin. Yang Steinke, cello.  
Geoffrey Merrill, piano.

 

Piano Trio in B -flat Major, KV. 502 Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart 
 

Piano Trio in B-flat, Op. 97 “Archduke”  Ludwig van Beethoven
  

This concert is offered to enrich our community and as a benefit for
Congregation Emanu El. Admission is free, but donations will be
most graciously and gratefully received!

 

Dessert Reception following concert sponsored by Sisterhood

FALL on back... into joining your community for Shabbat services Friday evenings, for Torah study and
Shabbat morning Saturday services.

FALL on back into your pre-Covid routine; when you attended Sisterhood and Congregational events,
when you joined our wider community to attend concerts in our sanctuary space, and when you shopped at
our Gift Shop Hanukkah sale a week or so before attending the Sisterhood Chanukkah Dinner.

Your gift shop still has beautiful HAND BLOWN GLASS
PUMPKINS for your fall and year round decorating.

Jewish themed TEA to warm your tummies. Books to enjoy
and books to challenge your thoughts.

Don't forget to bring the $5.00 off coupon you received for joining Sisterhood this year. The expiration
date has now been extended till Nov. 13th.  Gift Shop is open Sundays 10 to noon when SJL is in session
and by appointment.

Mark your calendars now!!! 
Your gift shop Hanukkah Sale is coming Sunday December 11th.

Your gift shop is always available for your shopping needs.
For appointment please call Lisa Wise-Wolk 909-723-3238

Your volunteer Gift shop team, Barb Smith, Margie Henkin, Lisa Wise-Wolk
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Let’s Talk Turkey!
It’s Turkey Donation Time Again!

We Need Your Help

For many years, our Congregation has partnered with Cornerstone in providing turkey dinner for families in need
during the holiday season. 

This year we are trying to supply 72 turkeys (that’s quadruple chai!).
Donations of $25 per turkey can be made to meet this need and provide turkeys to families through our Annual

Turkey Fund Drive.
Donations are now being gratefully accepted in the temple office.

We rejoice with those whose birthdays occur in 
November and wish them a Mazal Tov:

1-November Paul Shimoff 
2-November Sharon Lang 
5-November Calum Becker-Kurily (6 years old)
8-November Margy Spears 
8-November Kathy Trainor 
10-November Coco Rettke (3 years old) 
11-November Samuel Acevedo (15 years old)
14-November Michelle Anctil 

14-November Fredric Rabinowitz 
19-November Marylou Hanover 
22-November Leah Zipperstein 
24-November Cyril Kaicener 
24-November Luisa Cohen (13 years old)
26-November Lynn Mathews 
229-November Shelley Bodnar 
30-November Julianne Strain

Grow a Leaf on Our
Simcha Tree

Do you have a special occasion to commemorate? 
Anniversary? Bar/Bat Mitzvah? Birthday? Graduation?

Celebrate it with the entire
Congregation Emanu El community!
Purchase a leaf on our beautiful wall.

We extend a hearty Mazal Tov to the following whose wedding anniversaries 
occur in the month of November:

26-November  Vickie & Steve Becker
27-November  DJ & Jeffrey Raynes
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On occasions of joy or sorrow a contribution 
to one of our Temple or Sisterhood funds is always appropriate.

Contribution can be made to the following funds:

Temple Fund Mortgage Reduction Fund
School For Jewish Living Fund Home of Eternity Cemetery Fund
Cantor Bern-Vogel Discretionary Fund Temple Security Fund
Landscape Fund William Russler Memorial Archives Fund
Leone Hyman B’rit Olam Fund Lionel Heller Music Fund
Gloria Cutler Meal of Condolence Fund

*Cherrie Lubey Sisterhood Pulpit Flower Fund 
*Rabbi Hillel & Rita Cohn Campership Fund

*Sisterhood Funds - donations payable to Sisterhood

We gratefully acknowledge these contributions to our various temple funds:

TEMPLE FUND
In observance of the Yahrzeits of…
Celia Kustin by Gloria Snyder
Fred F.R. Gilbert by Lena Gilbert
Terie Ramos by Tim Plueger
Gertrude Altheimer by Nancy Darling
Frieda Atlas by Shirley Bidelman
Shirley Norian by Celia Norian
Sanford Norian by Celia Norian
Lillian Rhein by Linda and Peter Rhein
Leslie Levine by Julian Levine
Sam Schnitzer by Denise and Mark Schnitzer
Rose Miller by Judy Miller

In Memory of…
Mildred and Abram Hodes by Esther and Jay Hodes

LEONE HYMAN B’RIT OLAM FUND 
For the recovery of…
Nancy and Dip Sidhu by Vickie and Steve Becker

In memory of…
Spc. Jacob Fletcher KIA Iraq by Vickie and Steve
Becker
173rd Airborne Paratroopers and 10th Group Green
Berets KIA Iraq and Afghanistan by Vickie and Steve
Becker

CHERRIE LUBEY SISTERHOOD FLOWER FUND 
In observance of the Yahrzeits of…
Teresa Weiner by Barb and Michael Smith
Lewis Plaut by Margie Orland
Rae Adelson Myers by Roberta and Philip Gold

MORTGAGE REDUCTION FUND
In memory of…
Caroldyne Swedlove by Judy and Marty Handleman

In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
1st Lt. David Bernstein KIA Iraq by Vickie and Steve
Becker

CEMETERY FUND
In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
Nellie and Charles Richter by Heddy Ann Richter
Ella Sherman by Shelley and Barry Silver

WILLIAM RUSSLER MEMORIAL ARCHIVE FUND
For the recovery of…
Greg Weissman by Vickie and Steve Becker
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The following Yahrzeits will be observed during the month of November: Those with a () are inscribed on the
Wall of Perpetual Memorial:

November 4-5 November 11-12 November 18-19 November 25-26

Edith Becker
 Margaret Bender
Maxwell Bernstein
 Ruth Bleichfeld
Lore Blumenthal
Rosa Blumenthal
 Ruth Bryce
 Leo Frankel
Rachel Glovinsky
 Paul E Gustafson
Solomon Helfman
 Benjamin Kaplan
Rose Karen
 Edith Keller
William Klemtner
Rena R. Knopf
Nettie Levin
Harriet Levine
Lillian Levine
Adeline Libman
Dora Lichtenstein
Lilyan Liss
Joseph Modes
Burt Orland
 Harry Pearl
 Sallie Peters
Lillian Rhein
Rebecca Rogers
Jenny Rosenbaum
 Fredrick Rosenfeld
Paul Rowelsky
Louis Rowelsky
Ruth Rowelsky

Elmer Scharf
 Samuel Schwartz
Edward J. Seeman
 Abraham Sheppard
 Mr. Paul Spitzer
 Ivan Tannenbaum
 Bessie Traves
 Shelley Wynne
 Estelle Zamell

Yetta Abrams
Edith Abramson
Joseph Allen
 Walter Appelbaum
Burton Brin
Diane Doros
Benjamin Feit
Samuel Feldstein

Irving Finkler
SPC Jacob Fletcher

Eva Frost
Stephen Ginsberg
Sophie Goldberg
Rudolph Greenhood
Anna Harris
Rebecca Helfman

Douglas Hosmann
Michael Hosmann

Celia Joseph
Abraham Kavovit
Celia Kustin
Nat Levin
Herbert Lubell
Lillian Meyer
Aaron Miller
Celia Mishkin
Nat Pinsky
Flora Sentob
Bertha Silverman
Harold Simon
Leona Soltz
Herman Stelzer
Sidney Vines

Irvin Yaffe

Gabriel Brill
Lillian Brill
 Saul Brown
 Sam Deutsch
 Sophie Edberg
Barney Finkleman
 Reuben Gilbert
David Hoffman
 Leslie Hubbard
A1C Keir Damon Johnson
Sam Joseph
 Sylvia Karter
Sprinza Korengold
Harry Kramer
 Martin Lebowitz
Lena Levenson
 Dina Levy
Dorothy Levy
 Norbert Low

Thomas McAfee
Nathan Mishkin

 Horace Nahm
 Jerome Pasternak
 Evelyn Schnitzer
 Melvin Silverman
 Leo Stein

Sara Ansill
 Myrtle Barnla
William Becker
Samuel Birnkrant
Sarah Blumenthal
Samuel Brill
 Murray Cohen
 Martin Cramer
Judge Christy Donenfeld
Lily Drantch
Leonard Eckstein
 Marie Fulton Miller
Israel Gold
Max Hanover
Johanna Harris
 Louis Hirsch
Kortney Johnson
 Gerald Kaplan
 Samuel Kitay
Regina Kleinman
Jack Lampel
 Bert Medoff
 Loretta Nave
 Sylvia Newman
 David Nickel
 Emile Ohayon
 Eddy Patay
Abbot Robbins
Max Rosen
 David Roten Jr.
Lise Rundberg
Irving Schwimmer
 Morris Sheppard
Louis Stein
 Rebecca Steinberg
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1495 Ford Street - Redlands CA 92373

 
Paul Zipperstein, President • Greg Weissman, Firsrt Vice President • Karyn Lehmann, Second Vice President • Julie Strain, CFO • Leslie Soltz, Secretary

Michael Reiter, Immediate Past President
Leslie Soltz, Interim President, Sisterhood 

Jeffrey Rosenfeld, Daniel Schwartz, Members-at-Large

Board of Directors: Dr. Tonya Brooks • Adelyn Durazzo • Dr. Sharon Lang • Margie Orland • Michael Paisner • Dr. Elizabeth Raskin
Marvin Reiter • Kathy Rosenfeld • Daniel Schwartz • Scott Wilkie
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